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Please note that following advice from One Voice Wales concerning public attendance at 
remote meetings, it was agreed to continue with current practice and request residents write 
in or email issues they would like raised at meetings.  If you have any issues you would like 
raised at our next remote meetings, on 8th June, please inform the Clerk.  The agenda will be 
posted on the website and notice board in the bus shelter at Welsh St Donats at least three 
days before meetings.   
 
AGM 2021:  Emma Hall was elected to the Chair until the next AGM in May 2022.  Nick 
Craddock was elected as Vice Chair.  Members reviewed all the Community Council policies, 
risk assessments and register of assets and these are available for viewing on the Community 
Council website.   
 
Mark Hasting will be representing the Community Council at One Voice Wales, Graham 
Duffield and Nick Craddock at the Vale Community Liaison Committee, Graham Duffield at 
the Village Hall Committee and Emma Hall at the PSECC Community Group. 
 
ORDINARY MEETING: 
HIGHWAYS AND FOOTPATHS:  the Community Council continues to pursue with Natural 
Resources Wales problems over signage, public safety and the restoration of footpaths in the 
area of forest at Heol y March following recent tree felling operations.  The condition of 
footpaths and stiles in other areas of the community has been raised the Vale Council PROW 
and we await a response.  
 
FINANCES:  Payments were approved for insurance (£3257.60), internal audit fees 
(£275.00) and grass cutting in April (£328.80). 
  
REPRESENTATIVES:  Nick Craddock attended a remote Community Liaison Committee 
meeting, at which police representation at community council meetings was raised as well as 
concerns over whether adequate provision was being made for schooling and healthcare in 
new areas of housing. 
 
DOCUMENTS:  Councillors reviewed the Race and Equality Plan from the Welsh Government 
and Project Zero from the Vale Council. 
 
PLANNING APPLICATION: was considered for 16/00335/FUL Castell Talyfan (Amended) 
 
In line with current guidance, we are required in future to put draft minutes of meetings on 
the website and noticeboard seven days after the meeting. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries you feel the Community Council may be able to assist 
you with, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Clerk or Community Councillors.  We 
will do our very best to help you.  Contact details are on the website. 
 
Victoria Pearce, Clerk.                       clerkwsd@gmail.com                             01446-774833       
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